
 

Recording New Opportunities 

By LOUIS MAYFIELD August 2nd 2016 

 

 
 

Local music talent will now have an opportunity  
to further their professional careers thanks to a new joint initiative by  

Stormfront Productions and the Whyalla City Council. 

 
The inaugural Whyalla Recording Scholarship  

was launched on Monday,  
which allows young singers, songwriters and musicians  

to audition for the chance to record  
in a local professional recording studio. 

Stormfront Productions' Alison Hams said the initiative was aimed  
at "developing a true Original Artist and getting them  

and their music out to the greater world". 

Acting Council Chief Executive Officer Migelle Hiscock said the council were  
"very keen" to be supportive of the scholarship,  

which had been identified as a positive initiative by the Whyalla Youth Council. 

 
Whyalla residents aged 12 to 19 can audition  

for a panel of judges who will award the Scholarship to a Winner,  
and offer constructive advice to all other Entrants.  

 
“The Winner has six months to record their song,  

then the next six months will be a mentorship  
of music management for them and their Single” Ms Hams said. 

 

Entry forms can be found at www.whyallarecording.com  
– entries close on September 9th 2016. 


